


 Approval authority is being redelegated
to deans for 3rd-year and 4th-year 
deferrals 

 Updated “plans for progress” must be 
included in 3rd- and 4th-year deferrals 
and five-year reviews. 
• The most recent plan for progress must also 

be included in subsequent merit, deferral or 
5-year review dossiers until advancement is 
approved.

 All of these changes are reflected in 
updated checklists and delegation of 
authority



… to be used in a 
minority of cases, and 
only when the Chair 
decides that extramural 
letters are needed to 
make the case for 
national / international 
scholarly influence and 
impact 













 Current policy:

December 31 

 Proposed change: 
September 30 





 All actions: 

 Senate actions: 

 Federation Phase 1 

 Federation Phase 2 























Exceptions: 











http://www.ucop.edu/academic-personnel-
programs/_files/documents/affirmative.pdf







http://academicaffairs.ucdavis.edu/diversity/equity_

inclusion/index.html



the “Statement of Contributions to Diversity” to 
appear as a required document upload for applicants. 

For non-Senate recruitments, the “Statement of 
Contributions to Diversity” continues to be required 
to appear as an optional document 


















